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To the Senate Committee on Health Care, 

 

I have been a practicing Doctor of Physical Therapy in Oregon for six years, in the 

outpatient orthopedic setting.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of HB 3824 A. I am writing to show my support for 

this measure, as it will ensure that patients have access to higher quality physical 

therapy, with greater consistency of care across the profession.  

 

Furthermore, this measure will allow physical therapists to help meet the rising 

demands of medical care in our state. There is a growing need for access to health 

care, particularly in Josephine County where I practice, and physical therapists can 

be a valuable resource to meet that demand. This measure will allow physical 

therapists to better do just that.  

 

Please vote yes on passing this measure, for the health of our state and its people.  

 

All the best,  

 

Paul Guerra, DPT, CNPT 


